80
McDonaid, Jeffrey

SR (| McDonaid, Jeffrey
T nts Tuesday, February 25, 2014 10:17 AM
To: 'Gilmore, Tyler J'
Cc: Bayer, MaryRose; Vermeul, V R (Vince); Greenhagen, Andrew; Allan Batka; Elkins, Timothy
Subject: RE: updated draft PISC for your review and reply
Tyler,

That sounds good. Can you include Allan and Tim {I'll cc: them here}. I'll let Molly let you know if any of the Cadmus
contractors will sit in on the call.

Maybe 2 or 3pm CST?
leff

Jeffrey R. Mcbonald, Geologist
Underground Injection Control Branch
U.S. EPA - Region 5

{312) 353-6288 [office]

{312) 408-2240 [direct fax]
mcdonald.jeffrey@epa.gov

From: Gilmore, Tyler J [mailto:Tyler.Gilmore@pnnl.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2014 9:50 AM
~ To: McDonald, Jeffrey

~: =1 Bayer, MaryRose; Vermeul, V R (Vince); Greenhagen, Andrew
- ject: Re: updated draft PISC for your review and reply

Jeff,
We received the PISC, thank you. I'll review and provide an estimated turnaround time.

Also, are you available today for a conference call on the Testing and Monitoring Plan? We'd like
to run some items by you to get your input before completing the T&M plan. Vince Vermeul, our
lead on the monitoring, has some questions.

Thanks

Tyler

From: <McDonald>, leff McDonaid <mcdonald.jeffrey@epa.gov>

Date: Monday, February 24, 2014 11:49 AM

To: Tyler Gilmare <tyler.gilmore@pnnl.gov>

Cc: "Greenhagen, Andrew" <Greenhagen.Andrew@epa.gov>, "Elkins, Timothy" <glkins.timothy@epa.gov>, "Batka,
Allan" <batka.allan@epa.gov>, "Bayer, MaryRose" <Bayer.MaryRose@epa.gov>, "Smith, Robert H"
<smith.roberth@epa.gov>, "Krueger, Thomas" <krueger.thomas@epa.gov>, "McAuliffe, Mary"
<mecauliffe.mary@epa.gov>, "Shari.Ring@cadmusgroup.com” <Shari.Ring@cadmusgroup.com>

Subject: RE: updated draft PISC for your review and reply

ops

Jeffrey R. McDonald, Geologist



Underground Injection Control Branch

U.S. EPA - Region 5

(312) 353-6288

mcdonald.jeffrey@epa.gov ‘ b

From: McDonald, Jeffrey

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2014 1:40 PM

To: Gilmore, Tyler )

Cc: Greenhagen, Andrew; Elkins, Timothy; Batka, Allan; Bayer, MaryRose; Smith, Robert H; Krueger, Thomas; McAuliffe,

Mary; Shari.Ring@cadmusgroup.com
Subject: updated draft PISC for your review and reply

Tyler, _ ‘

Like | mentioned before, there were a lot of comments and discussion on this so it took a little longer than
we'd hoped. There is still quite a bit that needs the FGA's attention. Thanks to all in the Region, HQ and
Cadmus that helped with this.

Let me know when you think you can turn this around back to us by.

Jeff

Jeffrey R. McDonald, Geologist
Underground Injection Control Branch
U.S. EPA - Region 5

(312) 353-6288
medonald.jeffrey@epa.gov



